

Grampound Football Club
Minutes : Committee Meeting, Tuesday 17th march 2015

Item	Action
1. Present : Allan Webb, V Webb, J Webb, W Watson, T Topham, R Orchard, R James, J Woodman N Slaughter Apologies for Absence : Andrew Webb, T Ford, G Leaney	
2. Minutes of last meeting Agreed as a true record.	
3. Matters arising J Webb will continue organising the cash for the first team Fallen tree has been cleared.	JPW
4. Treasurer's Report In the absence of the treasurer, it was noted that a particular player owes amounts for shirt and other sums for pontoon and match fees.	
5. End of Season Pitch Renovation AJW attended a useful course run by the FA's Regional Pitch Adviser. His advice is that renovation can cost about 10% of that recommended by Sport England, with the bulk being spent on fertiliser and aeration. Mike Bawden to be asked for loan of his slitter in lieu of vertidrainage. Season's costs about £700 in total to keep quality of pitch. Starting work on the pitch in June is a little too late.	
6. End of Season Function Date : 16 th May. AJW and JimW to see chef at St Austell Golf Club. Committee members will be allocated club members to follow up regarding attendance in a similar way to the last Duck Race.	AJ Webb JimW
7. Cross Country Event (JimW) We have support from Trewithen and chair of Carnival has been informed of our intentions of tying it in to that event by holding it on the weekend before (Sunday 30 th August). Entry fees suggested as £10 or £12 on the day. Trewithen Estate to be contacted regarding walking/planning the route. St John Ambulance also to be contacted.	JimW
8. Pavilion Funding is available from various sources. TT agreed to help with planning our needs.	T Topham AJ Webb
9. Training Lack of training is starting to show in matches. A training programme for next season needs planning.	
a. Any Other Business AGM : 26 th May agreed as a provisional date. b. Managing subs online - might it be worth doing. We need the treasurer's input. c. WW suggested a mowing rota. AJW agreed. d. AJW : we need to paint the shed. e. JPW asked for more club representation at the kids' End of Season event. f. End of May match in Plymouth will be arranged instead of a tour. (Jules Woodman is organising) g. Players' night out in Truro will be 28 th March h. Selection : further issues regarding the selection of particular players took place.	
10. Date of next meeting : Tuesday 21st April	